
You are cordially invited to attend 

a celebration of  
the life of john oliver
Sunday, July 15, 2018 | 6:00 pm		  
Reception to follow

Seiji Ozawa Hall 
Tanglewood 
Lenox, Massachusetts 

Please reply by July 1 to tfc@bso.org.  
No ticket is required for the event but your  
response is requested to allow us to plan.

“John Oliver’s dedication to forming and leading the Tanglewood Festival Chorus for 45 
years represents an extraordinary commitment to the Boston Symphony Orchestra and  
to the art of choral singing. Our hearts go out to all who loved and respected John, including 
his many fans throughout the BSO family and beyond in the music world at large. John’s 
work with the TFC and the BSO over many decades will always be an important part of the 
orchestra’s great legacy and its mission to realize the very best in the classical music art form.”
ANDRIS NELSONS, Ray and Maria Stata BSO Music Director

“Few people in the 137-year history of the BSO dedicated so many years of their creative lives 
to the orchestra as John Oliver during his 45-year tenure as conductor of the Tanglewood  
Festival Chorus. His enormous contribution to the BSO will be remembered far into the 
future. John’s loss is deeply felt by countless music fans and thousands of singers who have 
been personally moved by his profound musicianship, gregarious personality, and legendary 
sense of humor. There are no adequate words to describe how much he will be missed.”
MARK VOLPE, Eunice and Julian Cohen BSO Managing Director
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